
Written Question to Europol 
 
 
On behalf of MEP Patrick Breyer, we would like to submit the following written 
questions to Europol: 
 
1) Have Europol staff been suspended in connection with allegations of racism? 
2) What is Europol doing to prevent the recruitment of officials with racist or anti-
democratic attitudes? 
3) How many Europol officials are currently suspended, and for what reasons 
(please specify by listing the alleged misconduct)? 
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